
 

 

TSFC received a certificate of recognition and becomes a member of the Thai 

Private Sector Collective Action Coalition Against Corruption (CAC) 

 

Mrs. Kesara Manchusree, Chairperson of TSFC Securities Public Company Limited., was the company's 
representative in accepting the certificate of recognition on behalf of the company, which has been certified 
as a member of the Thai Private Sector Collective Action Coalition Against Corruption for the fourth quarter 
of 2017 and the first quarter of 2018. This certificate is granted to companies that have successfully 
completed the certification process and become full members of the Thai Private Sector Collective Action 
Coalition Against Corruption, actively combating corruption. 

Dr. Kopr Kritayakirana, Deputy Chairman of the Thai Private Sector Collective Action Coalition Against 
Corruption (CAC) committee, presented the certificate at the meeting held on the 2nd floor of the Stock 
Exchange of Thailand Building 2. 

Furthermore, TSFC has been a continuous member of the Thai private sector collective action 
coalition against corruption since 2015 until present. 

 
 


